
************ PLEASE READ THE IMPORTANT EMAIL BELOW***** 

 

 

***PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU FOLLOW THE INSTRUCTIONS CORRECTLY*** 

 
 

 

Dear HS Students, 
  
As we prepare for the coming of MAP testing, make sure that: 
  

 Your laptops are fully charged and don’t forget to bring your charger.  
 The latest version of the LockDown Browser “Software” is installed on your laptops 

and works properly.  
  
To download the software, you might use one of the following links: 

 For MAC operating system 
 For Windows operating system 

  
System Requirements: 
  

Device  Operating System 

Windows® PC Windows 7, 8.1, or 10 

Macintosh® Mac OS® X v10.12 to 10.14 

iPad® iOS 11 to 12 

Chromebook™ Google Chrome™ OS 65 or higher 

  
  
As a best practice, you should create a dedicated computer user account for use during MAP 

Growth testing and apply the following account settings: 
 Disable virus and malware scanners because they can interfere with testing 
 Prevent screen savers because they can interfere with testing 
 Disable automatic updates to software and the operating system 
 Disable system notifications such as email alerts 
 Extend the time for power-saving sleep mode to at least 30 minutes 
 Disable any pop-up blocker software tools 
 Disable assistants like Siri and Cortana, as well as voice dictation 

  
Best Regards  
 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1fwmL3s41OY444jEzY4Th-IY1yYXxno9i?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1_pKu3VMzQLJS1-yhDnYi9vheEHhT8MzE?usp=sharing

